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Quick Links
New Volunteer Process

PTA

18-19 School Calendar

18-19 School Supply List

Online School Payments

ESOL Parent Resources

ESE Parent Resources

Upcoming Events

Winter Social 
Saturday, February 9th

Bayview's Got
Talent Auditions

 Tuesday, February 12th,
Wednesday, February 13th,

Thursday, February 14th
2:00 p.m.-4:15 p.m.

Jump Rope for Heart
February 14th-28th

Early Release
Thursday, February 21st

Jersey Day
Thrusday, February 21st

Fifth Grade Car Wash
Sunday, February 24th

  

 February 9, 2019

Winter Social:

The Annual Winter Social is tonight (Saturday, February 9,
2019 @ 7PM) and you don't want to miss it! 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUkr8PRwY31Ip4BlqfRC-rWVohXDoVskYkZzKhfeuYFKu9SblDwofYcxI1TzCQXgaQ11PwzQSgOkmotetgbFe3hoAeVASR_P3bvTjM7kWOXUQjsNxQWC-WBPptNka0_qv-Xpe_UGsz05rQhq3Ra1tKWg=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUkr8PRwY31Ip4BlqfRC-rWVohXDoVskYkZzKhfeuYFKu9SblDwofYcxI1TzCQXgaQ11PwzQSgOkmotetgbFe3hoAeVASR_P3bvTjM7kWOXUQjsNxQWC-WBPptNka0_qv-Xpe_UGsz05rQhq3Ra1tKWg=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUpqe2FFWwmDQR2sx6Jys_9LsLXDpjSdYdi9suv7i8ALhw2FRX2Topof1qUnLb1NNon0vdofkAsSdi_QRGo5-wp6BH9eL9zTt-h0aGrVdd9jW8dlMOayWZSirrXWbakz2wlFuztqiy_39mTjXrBq8zjma9zhBvlEBsmvnEoQLE-gIrFfta33HUM0bd8IMptPlMUG40xHmHV96&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUkr8PRwY31IplZFtXZ7ze-TqGyBpy-SIM1xt7nhcxaiWZ97xFnmTEcfaF3KQv4QfykAJe1nyIsei3B6vMOBI-8352tSffhb5JUs-ImVqSi999Ay9L6nPesTbQ6YVZIFIm5OVAeigJa-fjwW_pthZfU7Bl-4oL4WOKw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUvkBFNnOdWudmKOPxeG3tbTRT9362ap8W1uL6QKTO_FJCFLzDOGaUQd1wsq9QIppVKKX1Pidk2LTUHs_ObekmK1OszIAMrvMTIYEDqPRkpSSHI4qcJjr20YobuRd1XAOakW-Hfqx5-Kau--EWpYDQR5b3DLx3ro_6wTIdwHD_BT-llxczmvZtJnJi2cZeB6oMQv_h1AGQ7BD&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUi2EgmBcKchhm8WTIygVp3C1zH2nIoFIJCJpOgT82HJu-pgo9cV9YGYUFwJT1Dxoas0gI08v-TWdOlhExTNjl6HEuXT8rQw9f68oC29IK1lmtsz2cydenNmsI5phJKgtlHk96NAz75kG2cCGyFy2BljpqrVnwWZWKwurh7a24eWO_4x4Rh0eZvPGcKKAQN3PyHPRy24xRsXP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUiYbPUuUqeoXtG2kWEkNueDNSaIixAHHpmuTXRu61JMIPRykFbQhoNJ9hspbqMplOnAz4KiybO4guDMfZfbjK66ttLg4TQOhwiyQw8pjE1-JiJ9qIu6ORE1c9-1llHfzXc5DGUVr7YZ3luwfHoIEVRLjYMh5nKEXeVxtpSFHLJc8RwAFDunXxv9HAk0KFph6OHSZ-ptpLtHUq8vxJhZP5eH9yFnvckBI80ffb5FxL8TRVNwROAAbnKJCjBD8f_fILnnEWtNvEqTIlRK4Hq8sra8uQXFqFH676g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUsVizBnfqNxpySyLHmimrxFEzUBWXoALa0QWpdvVAq847O6nV0iBGCbSm7S1zt8Bsy6a5Qq-YrxxhDbWJByuKOl4M9pQXcW19m4_Kv8h_9FR9pT1dfwMmLVnAh-AhX644jybrsNJyAkO-8DwdgB0rZQjgT5Z4pQKIaLJzKwE4TNlJw9Er-O_D6fmVUhJM0aoQCrXgkxF-6-F&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUpxC9sgumSRaUtkEYVK-6CBfftnYLCs2OGpvU5Co_ZPyx58XASrCXqoEyu8KqVwdZ0uZxhA8rrFb_ClJvx-810F5ld1LzqKP-Tkz3IFim2thNyMfipvzzUgfOKFdBq6ACjwey6O_dkvIIPNucJpQkVqV2vFwChJvTA==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1113915508016
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1113915508016&a=1132112671825&ea=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1113915508016&p=oi


 Please visit our web site at http://Social19.givesmart.com to purchase
your tickets and raffle tickets (for the class baskets)!  Everything is

ONLINE this year!  WOO HOO!  You will also be able to view all of our
current auction items like... Gift baskets from Learning Express, ProAm

Dance Studio, Plexus and The Spice Lab. Hotel Stays from The Diplomat
Beach Resort, Boca Raton Resort & Club and The Plunge Hotel. 

Restaurant Gift Certificates from Canyon, Steak954 & Shooters, etc. 
Learning experiences from Mathnasium, Lessons in your Home, Kumon,

Kimlings and the list goes on and on.  If you don't see your business
represented and you'd like to, please contact the Winter Social Co-Chairs:

Julie Vago (Julie.Vago@gmail.com) or Jessica Svensson
(jessicasvensson@me.com) for more information.  Donations are still

being accepted and your generosity is very much appreciated. We hope to
see you all there! See attached invite with more detailed information.

Talent Show Auditons:



5th Grade Parents:

Attention 5th Grade Parents
5th GRADE 2018-2019 YEARBOOK DEADLINE EXTENDED -THIS WILL BE

THE FINAL EXTENSION 

The deadline to send in your baby pictures and purchase your recognition ad has been
extended to February 15th

Who's Baby Face Is it? 



Please email a high resolution baby picture to: bayviewelementaryyearbook@gmail.com 
with title "BABY PICTURE" in subject box. Please include child's first and last name.

5th Grade Recognition Ads
3 sizes Available: 1/4 page: $35 1/2 page: $60 Full Page: $100 
Ads are created and purchased at: https://commpe.pictavo.com 

1) Click create a account 
2) Enter school number: 78612 
4) Confirm your acct via email

5) Login and Shop your school 
6) Choose Recognition Ad 

If you have any questions about creating your ad you can contact Pictavo Tech Support at
1-800-290-0036



Support Night:



Fifth Grade Enrichment:

SUNDAY, FEB. 24TH, 1:00PM-4:00PM - 
CAR WASH TO BENEFIT 5TH GRADE ENRICHMENT: 

Please mark your calendars for our annual car wash. This is a fundraiser
for 5th grade enrichment and we will need a lot of help in order for into be

successful! 

More info will be sent over the coming weeks but what we need most is
hands...both parents and 5th graders, to help wash cars that day!



Bayview Bunch:

The Before & After School Child Care (BASCC) department
which includes Bayview Bunch is honored and privileged to care
for your children each day. Your thoughts and opinions about the
program are important. Through your suggestions, Bayview Bunch
will continue to meet the needs of your family. Please take a few
moments to complete this survey. Select the appropriate response
and be sure to answer every question. 
BASCC and Bayview Bunch appreciates and welcomes all
suggestions, observations, and concerns. 

Thank You.

Bayview Bunch Customer Survey

Traffic:

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUj4ulIhgySrFM2p6Bd5Y0qtxI27DKeAK6t7XKr7wbNZYnk2iXJLldmQRorqnbNkOpBG6V1TzFinev39VsRAMLsHkH00i4IpDQVpTUqEMB-nDYS38b1buefsVb_WI0GaEpkHoujnpcMm_EZlzC4IBCxCMvezq3bs5sfwnC3ujRB-dyDVV-u44Z_JRDZIW88yljurSGXMcfwH7HqNNrg8uhszFnuEsAviL05j95SK3bYdNcHNyN2IxGNM-onkLG2yCq02S4Lc9yHpma5XTQVg7zeg=&c=&ch=


 
ATTENTION! TRAFFIC ALERT!

Final words of warning before tickets are
issued!

Following the directions of our staff will keep traffic flowing smoothly and
our students safe. Fort Lauderdale Police will be helping us monitor and
enforce traffic laws. 

� Tickets will be issued for violating traffic safety laws. 
� Some of you may receive personal letters regarding repetitive

violations of the regulations listed below.

* Drop off students in the designated drop off loop only.
* Do not drop off students in or near the bus loop, in the roadway, in
neighbors' yards, or any other non-designated areas.
* Enter our parking lot from westbound Middle River Drive.
* Do not park in spaces marked "STAFF".
* Do not park in the small lot behind the cafeteria.
* Do not park in the yards or swales of neighbors' yards.
* Obey speed signs and do not use cell phones.
* Use crosswalks and obey crossing guards.
* Do not bring ANY pets on campus (dogs, cats or others).
* Leave home early, be patient, and be courteous.
* Refrain from verbal and non-verbal obscenities.
* Follow staff directions and set a good example for your child.

Axis 360 Destiny:

Broward County Public Schools challenges your child to read
every single day. Read for pleasure, read to find answers, read to

defend a point of view, read to persuade, read to laugh, read to cry,
read to understand, read to forget. 

Help us create a new generation of readers! 



Please click on the link below for more information.

Axis Destiny Flyer

Meet the Masters:

ATTENTION ART VOLUNTEERS
We need your help to volunteer to present for Meet the Masters, an art

history, art appreciation program introducing children to the world of art.
We need at least one parent volunteer for each classroom to present.

Please contact Lori Franke to learn more about how you can volunteer for
this creative and fun art program.

"Art enables us to find ourselves and lose ourselves at the same time"

Lori Franke
Meet the Masters Chairman

954-829-5351
loridefranco@aol.com

Photo Identification:
Parents:

Please be advised that EVERYONE must show picture
identification when entering the office for any transaction. This
includes, but is not limited to, signing a child out, conferences,
meetings, to collect paperwork, and volunteer opportunities. Thank
you in advance for cooperating with our office staff to keep our
school safe. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUvbKUcCAvd9snR3FZvs6UQEN_9DbEecpAUdR7pOtWMd__D6suIu4dSKbfow3IQYJMD8GpWy4X3zYJtFkl2SCheP2TNUffZE0S9HmgVwJ_b92yixf9PGGs1At3VS-Oj0_Z8rT2fcV8AscZbElH3fzG1-u8HvHcDqqnn5Vqk7Yj0NR__HAzAScDA5jaEh80ZFVQVreBKE_7RsS&c=&ch=


Student Identification Badges:

Students were issued permanent identification badges today. All
student badges will remain at school. Please note that if a student's
badge needs to be replaced there will be a $5.00 replacement fee.

 

Peanut/Nut Allergies:

We currently have students at the school with severe peanut/nut allergies.
It is important that there is a strict avoidance to this food in order to
prevent a life threatening allergic reaction. We are asking your help to
provide the students with a safe school environment. To reduce the
chance of this occurring we ask that you do not send any peanut or nut
containing products to school with your child. If your child has eaten
peanuts/nuts before coming to school, please be sure your child's hands

and face have been washed thoroughly before entering school.

School Lunch:



School Lunch:

Per district policy and federal regulations, students are only allowed one
charged meal per year. Our school will not provide a charge account
backup. Parents may put money in student accounts in person before 8
am on school days or online via our website.

If you need assistance completing an application for free or reduced lunch

please contact the front office at 754-322-5400.

School Safety:

We ask that everyone be cooperative with staff as we work to

maximize our security and traffic procedures.

Please adhere to the following procedures:

Please make sure your child and their teacher know how they're
going home daily, starting on the first day of school.

Enter and exit through the front office only for all visits. To account
for everyone on campus, we need everyone to sign in AND out
through the office at every visit.

All identification badges must be worn on the upper body so that
staff can easily determine who has been cleared through the office.

Do not ask students or staff to open side doors or gates.

Do not exit vehicles in the car loop during arrival or dismissal.

Be friendly but do not engage staff in conversations during arrival
and dismissal. They are working to supervise their assigned areas.

Student sign outs must be before 1:30 p.m.

Parking gates will be locked shortly after the bell and will not re-open
until just before dismissal. During school hours, visitors may park



until just before dismissal. During school hours, visitors may park
BRIEFLY in the bus loop (8:30 - 1:30 only), or in the park and walk
around.

Do not park in the small lot behind the cafeteria.

Do not park in the staff parking lot on the east side of the school.

Do not park in the grass, driveways or swales of neighbor yards.

Obey speed signs and do not use cell phones.

Use crosswalks & obey crossing guards.

Do not bring dogs on campus.

Be patient.

Sponsorship:



Evaluations:

 Parents interested in providing input into the performance

evaluations of Bayview Elementary instructional and/or

administrative employee evaluations many contact our

office at (754) 322-5400 by April 12, 2019. 

Stay Connected:

HOW TO STAY INFORMED AND CONNECTED 
WITH OUR PTA REMIND!!! 

Do you want to be Reminded of PTA and school events? We are
excited to bring you a new way to stay informed about Bayview
Elementary PTA events. Using the Remind app, text @ g97kkf to
810-10 to be added to the Bayview PTA group to begin receiving
texts about PTA related activities.

www.bayviewpta.org -everything you need in one place. View
our calendar of events, sign up to join the PTA, contribute to
classroom funds, sign up to volunteer, learn more about our
sponsors, click on important links to keep you informed, buy
tickets to special PTA events and so much more...

Join our PTA Facebook page to keep up to date on special PTA
events and school happenings. Security Check Required

Bayview Elementary | (754) 322-5400| tonya.frost@browardschools.com | http://www.broward.k12.fl.us/bayviewelementary
 

The School Board of Brow ard County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedures w hich results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability,
gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation. Individuals w ho w ish to f ile a discrimination
and/or harassment complaint may call the Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine

(TTY) 754-321-2158. Individuals w ith disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans w ith Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAA)
may call Equal Education Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158. brow ardschools.com

mailto:tonya.frost@browardschools.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tH5X9a7gPc_Ew1w1GZAsaTD_Q1b27xgpWPU_arfNkxJ2xN7tro_HUkr8PRwY31Ip4BlqfRC-rWVohXDoVskYkZzKhfeuYFKu9SblDwofYcxI1TzCQXgaQ11PwzQSgOkmotetgbFe3hoAeVASR_P3bvTjM7kWOXUQjsNxQWC-WBPptNka0_qv-Xpe_UGsz05rQhq3Ra1tKWg=&c=&ch=


may call Equal Education Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158. brow ardschools.com
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